Notice of Public Meeting

Hamilton for deLottinville Neighbourhood Park

Public Works

When: Wednesday, June 6, 2012
Time: 5:30 pm to 8:00 pm
Where: Dundas Municipal Centre (W13)
(Former Dundas Town Hall) 2/F Auditorium
60 Main Street, Dundas, ON (corner of Main and Governor's Road)

The City of Hamilton’s Public Works and Community Services
Departments have begun the deLottinville Neighbourhood Park design
project. Concepts will be available for review for the new 1.5 hectare

(3.7 acres) parkland adjacent to Newcombe Road in the Conservation Run
subdivision. Both traditional and natural playgrounds, a multi-use play
court, a suitable feature to recognize the delLottinville family and a trail
system are proposed.

Area residents are invited to attend this public meeting and participate in
this project by providing their comments. The community is also invited
to send their thoughts and their preferred option to the project manager.
Project updates will be provided on the City’s web site at
www.hamilton.ca/LAS. The project web page will remain active for the
duration of the project.

For further information you may contact the project manager:
Joseph Yu, MA Comm., Dip. L.A., OALA Associate
City Of Hamilton - Public Works Department
Landscape Architectural Services
(905)546-2424, Ext. 1303
Joseph.Yu@hamilton.ca

Scan QR-Code
to enter project
webpage

If you have any accessibility requirements in order to participate in this
program or event, please contact Joseph Yu. Advance requests are highly
encouraged to enable us to meet your needs adequately. Information will be
collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of
Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will
become part of the public record.



